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Addendum #1: Request for Proposals No. 21-001

Professional Engineering Services
For

Nanoose Bay Peninsula Watermain Projects

This addendum (Addendum #1) is a compilation of questions received from possible
proponents up to 4:30pm on Dec 4th, 2020, and the answers to these questions.

1) Question:
Please confirm the material of the existing watermain on Dorcas Point Road.

Answer:
The 1100m portion of existing watermain along Dorcas Point Road was incorrectly identified as
PVC in the RFP documents. This watermain material is actually Asbestos Cement (AC).

2) Question:
Is there a water model available from the RDN to evaluate fireflows and determine appropriate

pipe sizing or will the RDN be providing the pipe size requirements?
Answer:

The RDN will supply the successful proponent with pipe size requirements based on a previously
completed water distribution study.

3) Question:
Does RDN have a standing agreement with a geotechnical engineer or will the proponent be
expected to provide a price for geotechnical services?

Answer:
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The RDN does not anticipate that geotechnical engineering services will be required as part of
the project scope.

End of Addendum
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